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WELCOME 

A warm St. Andrew’s welcome to all new children and their families.  

  

 

Halloween 

On Wednesday 31st October 2018 is Halloween. We would like all the children to dress up in a 

Halloween costume and join in our fun activities on this day. 

 

Diwali 

On Wednesday 7th November 2018 we are celebrating Diwali festival by inviting all the children 

to dress in their own clothes. If you wish your child to wear a traditional outfit your more than 

welcome. We will be celebrating Diwali by having traditional food and dancing. We hope they 

will enjoy this day. 

 

Children in Need 

 

On Friday 16th November 2018 the nursery will be celebrating Children in Need. For this event 

we ask all children to wear their pyjamas and make a donation of £2-00. This donation is going 

to a worthy cause. Thank you. 

 

 

School Admissions 

 

May I remind all parents of children who will be going to school next year that the closing date 

for admissions is 15th January 2019. This is an online application form at Brent Website. If you 

need further support please speak to your Keyworker. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Halloween-Wednesday 31st October 2018 

Diwali- Wednesday 7th November 2018 

Children in need-Friday 16th November 2018 

 

 

 


